Patrick Copas

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Morning Patrick,

Monday, 25 October 2021 10:22 AM

Patrick Copas; Sydney Metro Corridor Protection

RE: Response to Submissions received - Woolworths Warehouse and Customer Fulfilment
Centre, Marrickville (SSD-10468) - Request for final advice/recommended conditions

Apologies for delayed response. I've been advised as a minimum, Sydney Metro should say that the Woolworths
delivery partner is to liaise with active Sydney Metro contracts to ensure that the interfaces do not impede their

respective works.

It would also be good to have a condition for Sydney Metro to have a look/comment on their construction plan

when it is available.

If any queries regarding above comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks,

Jennifer Nguyen

(Mon, Wed & Fri)

Corridor Protection — Assistant Planner

Sydney Metro

" I

Level 43, 680 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240
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